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AUSTRALIA
29 July 2009

The Presiding Commissioner

Regulatory Burdens: Social & Economic Infrastructure Services
Productivity Commission

GPO Box 1428

Canberra City ACT 2601

Dear Madam

Re: Draft Productivity Commission Research Report: Annual Review of Regulatory Burdens
on Business: Social and Economic Infrastructure Services

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Commission’s draft research
report. There is one paragraph in the report where an amendment is required to improve its
accuracy. Specifically the last sentence of paragraph 4, page 236 currently reads:

However, to date, three jurisdictions have not delegated responsibility to NARA
(TVET Australia, sub. 39, p.6), so the need for multiple audits across jurisdictions
remains.

It would be more correct if that sentence read:

However, to date, three jurisdictions have not delegated responsibility to NARA
(TVET Australia, sub. 39, p.6), so the potential for multiple audits across jurisdictions
remains.

Jim Davidson
Managing Director




